
From: Paul Lord
To: commentletters
Subject: “November 21 BOARD WORKSHOP--Prohibiting Wasteful Water Use Practices”
Date: Wednesday, November 1, 2017 12:23:52 PM

Charlotte,
 
Below is my suggested comment re: Prohibiting Wasteful Water Use Practices .
 
At no time shall homeowners be allowed to reverse or remove the water-
efficient landscaping measures that were installed during a declared drought
emergency (no lawn, only drip irrigation, with ET controllers).
 
Paul Lord
Water Conservation Specialist
Marina Coast Water District

(11/21/17) Public Workshop
Prohibiting Wasteful Water Use Practices

Deadline: 12/26/17 by 12 noon

11-1-17
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